The Catholic Women's League of Canada

Toronto Diocesan Council

NEWSLETTER SUBSCRIPTION ORDER FORM 
February 2024 – February 2025
   To Parish Presidents: 

       The Newsletter subscription runs from February 28, 2024 – February 28, 2025. The cost is $15.00 per subscription.      

1. Please make your cheques payable to:  The Catholic Women’s League of Canada and put on the memo line “Newsletter”
2. Parish Councils:  Send in subscriptions for your executives and any other members wishing to subscribe. Don’t forget to include your Spiritual Advisor. Remember to include suite, unit and apartment numbers with addresses.  No other personal information necessary.
3. Parish Councils: Provide contact Name, email and phone number normally President or Treasurer
4. Regional Councils: Only pay for subscriptions for those members of your executive who are not covered by the Diocesan Council or by a Parish Council.

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY
REGION _______________________________________________________________________________________
PARISH COUNCIL ______________________________________________________________________________
PARISH COUNCIL CONTACT NAME_____________________________________(Email & Phone): _________________________________________

	First Name
	Last Name
	Address/Street
	City
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ORDER DEADLINE - JANUARY 31, 2024 
Add additional sheets if necessary
      Mail to:  Mary Antonio -   212-900 Bogart Mill Trail, Newmarket, ON  L3Y 8V5
You can also e-mail the information (newsletter@cwltoronto.ca) and mail the cheque to the address above.
If cheque is sent separately from the subscription, please indicate what council and region payment is for.
